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NEWSLETTER

MRS CLIFF'S COMMENTS

As we enter a second national lockdown, things are going to be very different in the
community as we all follow the national advice and take responsibility to slow and
eventually halt the spread of the COVID virus. By keeping ourselves safe in the commu-
nity we will also keep the school community safe which will enable us to stay open and
continue giving the children the high quality educational experiences they need. Within
school we are continuing to follow the national guidance and have our risk assessments
constantly reviewed and updated. One change that we are making from Monday, is
that as the weather is now beginning to change, we are going to ask that in a morning
the children in Years 1 to 6 enter the main school building through the allocated doors
used on wet mornings. This will ensure that the children do not have to wait around on
the yard whilst their arrival bubble is open. The children in Nursery and Reception will
continue to be dropped off at their classroom doors. The end of the day routine will
remain the same but we do request that you are on time to collect your child. Please
also continue to wear a face mask whilst on the school site as this will continue to re-
duce further the likelihood of transmission in busy areas. | would like to thank you for
the positive way that both parents and children have engaged with our safety
measures.

Christmas is coming quickly and we strive to ensure that the children do not miss out on
celebrating such a magical time of year. Every year we have organised a Christmas
Fayre, concerts and parties as well as taking the KS2 children to church and unfortu-
nately these events will not be able to take place. However, we are planning on putting
together a whole school Christmas performance which we hope to share with parents
and the children will be having a COVID safe party in their bubble. When we have final-
ised and confirmed the arrangements, we will let you know.
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Monday 9th November

Y1 Eye Checks

Friday 13th November

Children in Need

Mondayl6th November

Anti-Bullying Week—Wear Odd Socks!
Thursday 19th November

Nasal Flu Vaccinations

Friday 18th December

Break up for Christmas Break

Monday 4th January 2021

New Term Starts
Monday 11th January
Manor Poetry Slam Week
Monday 8th February

Y5 Bamburgh Residential
Friday 12th February
Break Up for Half Term
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Autumn Term 2020 Total

| FEEL SAFE IN SCHOOL.
| KNOW | CAN GO TO ADULTS IN SCHOOL..
| LIKE THE REWARD SYSTEM IN MY CLASS
| KNOW THERE ARE ADULTS | CAN TALK...
| KNOW THERE ARE ADULTS | CAN TALK...
| AM CONFIDENT TO ASK FOR HELP FROM...
| FEEL CONFIDENT ABOUT CONTRIBUTING...
| ENJOY DOING MY HOME LEARNING TASKS
THE WORK | DO IN MOST LESSONS IS...
| FEEL GOOD ABOUT MYSELF WHEN | AM...
| FEEL CONFIDENT TO JOIN IN ACTIVITIES...
| LIKE COMING TO SCHOOL
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Don't forget to download the MyED app from your app store to keep
updated with your child’s achievements, attendance, letters, messages
and more. You can also keep up to date by following us on

ROTHERHAM’S
SAFEGUARDING
AWARENESS
WEEK
16-20 November 2020
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